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YARMOUTH U15AA Mariners - Provincial Championships 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Yarmouth U15AA Mariners are thrilled to be hosting the 2025 U15AA 
Provincial Championships!  This exciting tournament will bring 7 
teams to Yarmouth made up of 120 players and their families from 
April 3-6th 2025 to compete to be provincial champions. 
 
With hosting this tournament comes a great deal of fundraising that 
needs to be done.  The host team is 100% responsible for 
fundraising/finding sponsors to help cover the $30000 budget that 
goes along with the tournament. We are seeking your support in making 
this tournament a success. 
 
Our team is made of players from the Town and Municipality of 
Yarmouth as well as the municipalities of Argyle, Clare and 
Barrington.  We are looking for funding from our local branches of 
government to help offset some cost with hosting this tournament.  We 
are asking for $1000 from each town/municipality that has players on 
our team.  If that is too much we will take whatever you deem 
appropriate.  We also can include a welcome message in our program 
from each municipality and town if you wish to include one in our 
program. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for helping to make minor 
hockey in Yarmouth affordable and fun for all.  Please reach out to 
Adam Churchill - Tournament Co-Chair with any questions or if you are 
interested in being a sponsor.  Phone number 9027401452 or email 
adamchurchill85@gmail.com 
 
Sincerely, 
Adam Churchill, Tournament Chair 
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